SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
Fune 27, 2024

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Larry Magee
Matt Schoffel
Sally Stilwell
Ray Stuetz
Sue Patla
Councilman Brian Livesey

The Fune 27, 2024 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Larry Magee approved the minutes of
May 9, 2024 and Councilman Brian Livesey.

The new tree permit application has new fees but tree replacement has to be added. The
State of New Fersey requires a tree replacement program. The new ordinances have been
approved. The Shade Tree Commission discussed the tree permit application and tree

replacement program requirements.

Reviewed permits and requests.

Sue Patla motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 P.M. and Ray Stuetz second. The next
meeting will be August 15, 2024 in the conference room at MMCGC, 201 Broad Street at

5:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

77 lany WC)W

Mary McMurray
Secretary



